
From: Michele Cook <mcook@setonvilla.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 3:47 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Seton Villa expansion project  
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account 
information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to 
phishing@burnaby.ca 
 
Hello,  
I understand our Seton Villa expansion project is on Council’s agenda for Monday, November 23, 2020. 
Is it possible for us to have 10 minutes at this meeting to speak about the benefits of the proposed 
affordable, accessible, seniors housing? 
Thank you and take care, 
Michele Cook 
604 879 8054 
 
 
Michele Cook 
Executive Director 
Seton Villa Retirement Centre 
Action Line Housing Society 
3755 McGill Street, Burnaby, BC V5C 1M2 
Main:   604-291-0607   Phone: 604-291-0650 ext. 305    
Direct: 604-563-8912  Fax: 604-291-1871 
E:  mcook@setonvilla.com  
www.setonvilla.com 
  
We promote health, independence, and provide affordable living for seniors. 
  
This message is intended only for the use of the designated addressee(s) and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and 
exempt from disclosure.  Any unauthorized viewing, disclosure, copying, distribution or use of information contained in this e-mail is 
prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please reply to the sender immediately to inform us that you 
are not the intended recipient and delete the e-mail from your computer system.  Thank you. 
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Copy to:
  City Manager
  Dir. Corporate Services
  Dir. Planning & Building
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